
 
 

 

 

Ref. KHUH/Research/No. 151/2016 

24 August 2016 

 

 

Dr. Shahid Adeel 

Consultant, Anesthesia Department 

King Hamad University Hospital 

Kingdom of Bahrain 

 

Dear Dr. Shahid, 

Re: Randomized Comparative Study of CMAC D-blade versus Glidescope D blade in 

Simulated Difficult Intubations, Using manual inline Cervical Stabilization on Normal 

Patients. 

We are pleased to inform you that your research proposal has been accepted by the Research and 

Ethics Committee King Hamad University Hospital. 

 

We would appreciate if you can inform the committee members on the date that you wish to start 

your project and kindly send us a preliminary report on your target sample and data. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Jaffar M Albareeq 

Director of Research and Ethics  

King Hamad University Hospital 

Kingdom of Bahrain 

 

 

 


